





18th September 2025

Dear parents

## Re: Year 4 residential to Ufton Court

Thank you to those parents who were able to attend the Ufton Court information meeting last night. If you were not able to attend, you will be able to find the key information in this letter.

We are delighted that we once again have the opportunity to offer this residential to Year 4 pupils. The year 4 residential forms part of a child's Lethbridge journey and we know what a valuable opportunity this is for our children, particularly as we know how much these residentials help to build resilience and confidence in our children.

The date of the residential is from Wednesday June 24<sup>th</sup> to Friday 26<sup>th</sup> June 2026. The total cost of the trip is approximately £275 (once we know exact numbers, we will be able to give the exact cost). This cost includes a coach to and from Ufton Court, the accommodation, food and drink and all the activities. A payment plan will be set up so you pay approximately £40 per month (November, January, February, March and April) after the initial deposit. Alternatively, you can pay for the trip in one payment. If you opt for the payment plan, we kindly request that you keep up to date with payments and if you are experiencing any difficulties with this, to contact the school. We need final payments in by 28<sup>th</sup> April 2026 in order to meet our commitments to Ufton Court please. If you receive free school meals, please contact the school office.

If you would like for your child to attend the residential, you will need to pay a deposit of £75.00 by  $25^{th}$  October. The option to pay the deposit will be available on Parent Mail by the end of the day today.

We are conscious that this might be a child's first time away from home, but they will be with familiar class staff who will take great care of them. The staff are all used to dealing with homesickness, as well as medical needs, and are happy to discuss any issues confidentially to ensure a happy and successful trip.

I have also attached the link to the Ufton Court website, should you wish to take a look: <a href="https://www.uftoncourt.org.uk/">https://www.uftoncourt.org.uk/</a>

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. Many thanks Miss Humphries